
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 24 – 19th March 2010 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
County Music Festival – Well done to Shania Eden, Jake Rosewell, Kate Livens and Alys 
Sanford who performed to a packed audience at the County Music Service Chamber Music 
Festival last week.   
 
Bidford Bistro – Our very own ‘Bistro’ opened its doors to the parents of Reception and 
KS1 this week. The children took orders and served their home made cakes and fancies as 
an introduction to their new topic. 
 
Swimming Gala – KS2 children took part in the annual swimming gala on Tuesday at 
Stratford Leisure Centre.  Parents will be notified by post if their child has reached the final 
which is in Saturday 24th April.  Thank you to parents for support and transport. 
 
Sports Relief Mile – Well done to all our children who ran their ‘Sports Relief Mile’ today. 
Thank you to the BSA for providing refreshments. 
 
Wind in the Willows  - Performance Club have given fantastic performances of ‘The Wind 
in the Willows’ to all our pupils this week.   They now are looking forward to performing in 
front of their parents and families this evening. 
 
Dinner Money  - Thank you for sending in dinner money on a Monday - please remember 
to makes cheques payable to “WCC Bidford Primary School” and to send in the correct 
money if paying by cash. 
 
Clubs - SDC Activity Club has finished for this term and will be starting again after Easter 
on 15th April.  
 
Parish Plan – The Parish council would like to know what children think of their village and 
its facilities. There is a link to a questionnaire on the home page of their website - 
www.bidfordonavon-pc.gov.uk  
 
Book of the Week – Mrs Hudson’s class have been reading ‘Percy Jackson and the 
Lightning Thief’ by Rick Riordan. It is a fantasy adventure about a boy who finds out he is 
really a Greek hero! 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



  
Newsflash 

Friday 19th March 2010 
 
 
Invitation books 
With your help we have raised £168 from selling “Invitation books” - Thank you! 
 
Phoenix Cards  
The last date for ordering is Friday 26th April.  Brochures are available from the office or 
contact Gill Squires on 0777 333337. 
 
Basic First Aid Training - Saturday 13th March  
Thank you to Jackie & Rob Williams for organising this event – it was well attended 
and very informative. 
 
Adults Quiz Night – Saturday 20th March at  7.00pm (Entry by ticket only) 
This event is now sold out - we look forward to welcoming you tomorrow night. 
 
Easter Competition – Thursday 25th March 
Don’t forget to bring your egg pictures into the hall before school on Thursday morning 
to be judged.  Easter egg prizes will be awarded for the best effort in each year group.  
Please come and view all the entries after school in the hall, where tea/coffee/squash 
and cakes will be served. All cake donations will be gratefully received! 
 
Dates for your diary 
“Jump for St. George” Sponsored bounce – Friday 23rd April 
May event – watch this space for more details 
BSA 50p Fundraising Trail – Join in on Wednesday 23rd June 
“World Cup” Summer Fayre – Friday 9th July 
End of year children’s disco – Thursday 15th July 
  
The next BSA meeting is on Tuesday 13th April, 7.30pm at school, all welcome! 
 
Juliette Haerle 
07857 823456 
jhaerle@hotmail.co.uk 

 
 

   


